
 

     The St. John’s Communicator  

      November 8, 2019 
 

Roser’s Reflection . . . 

Dear Friends, 
 

I am delighted to announce that we have reorganized our Stateline Youth Group.  This group is made up of 
young people (grades 6 - 12) - and their friends - from the following congregations:  Christ Our Savior in 
Roscoe, Messiah in Beloit, St. Andrew in Rockton, Trinity in Beloit, and our congregation.  Beginning today 
(Nov 10), we will be having monthly youth group meetings that will include Bible Study, Fun Activities, and 
Service.  Additionally, Messiah Church has invited our group to have their float in Beloit's Grand Lighted 
Holiday Parade on November 29.   

In addition to today's event, please add the following to your calendars. 

Sunday, November 10, 12:30 pm - Youth Group at Messiah (1531 Townline Ave., Beloit, WI) 

Wednesday, November 27, beginning at 9:00 am - Parade Float Building at Messiah.  Adults and Youth are 
both invited to participate.  Most schools are closed this day. 

Friday, November 29, 5:00 to 8:00 pm - Beloit's Grand Lighted Holiday Parade 

Sunday, December 8, 12:30 pm - Youth Group at St. Andrew (511 W Rockton Rd, Rockton, IL) 

 

In Christ Jesus,          

Pastor 

 

 

 

Box Tops Program 

St. John's School is a part of the Box Tops for Education program!  

If you buy any product with the box top logos,                                             
you can scan your receipt and earn cash for our school.   

You can also still turn in box tops to the main office.  

These funds will go to enhance the educational program for our      
scholars which include starting athletics, augmenting our                     

new school library and field trips.  

Mark Your Calendar 

Wednesday, November 27, 2019 

6:30 pm  Thanksgiving Eve Service  -   a time to gather 
with family and friends and give thanks for all God   
has given you. 

“I give thanks to you, O Lord my God, with my whole 
heart, and I will glorify your name forever.” 

(Psalm 82:12 ESV) 



 

The Sewing 
Guild is in need 
of used sheets 
of any size to 
use for quilt 

making.  

Please bring    
your donations 
to the sewing 

room in           
the church 
basement.  

Introducing: The EVH Holy Bible 

The EVH (Evangelical Heritage Version) of the Holy Bible has been released by the       
Wartburg Project, Inc. This version of God’s Holy Word is faithfully translated from the 
original Greek and Hebrew, and proclaims the gospel of salvation through faith in Jesus 

Christ. The expressions, imagery, and style of the original texts are there, giving readers a 
lasting picture of God's grace and mercy for a lost human race. This translation is what we 

will now be using in the weekly Sunday Worship Service. For more information on this 
marvelous resource, please go to www.wartburgpproject.org 

“Listen to advice and accept discipline, so that you will be wise in the future. There are 
many plans in a man’s heart, but it is the Lord’s purpose that will prevail.”  

(Proverbs 19:20-21)  

 

Annual Voters’ Meeting 
 

Our annual voters' meeting will be held on                     

Sunday, December 22, beginning at 10:30 am. 

 

Because the reports need to be released two weeks prior 

to the meeting, they will need to be submitted to our                                        

Administrative Assistant, Berta Eddy,                             

NO LATER THAN November 16th. 

 

Please make all submissions in Word Document or      

Publisher, and all graphics in jpegs.  NO PDFs, PLEASE.                                             

Thank you.  


